
From: jlogan62@rocketmail.com
Sent: 2/21/2016 5:47:33 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: Press Conference

Sent from my Boost Mobile Phone.

------ Original message------

From: jlogan62@rocketmail.com <mailto:jlogan62@rocketmail.com>

Date: Sun, Feb 21, 2016 5:45 PM

To: assignmentdesk@wspa.com <mailto:assignmentdesk@wspa.com>;

Cc: 

Subject:Press Conference

The Put Down The Guns Now Young People Organization will host a press 
conference Monday February 22 2016 at 4:30 pm at 610 Congaree Road at Club 
Element. We will be asking Attorney General Alan Wilson to shut down all night 
clubs in South Carolina until the business hire all Sled certified officers only to 
secure clubs. Learning this morning from social media regarding people 
shooting in Club Element last night enough is enough. I witnessed myself at 
Club Laroka of bouncers selling dope in the parking lot and not searching their 
homeboys. We are trying to prevent someone from losing their life. With clubs 
having certified officers this will reduce gun violence and drugs in the club. Jack 
Logan 8643031030 <tel:8643031030>

Sent from my Boost Mobile Phone.


